
Facilitator: Steven T. Buquicchio, 
Varnum LLP

Steve will offer advice and insights 
into recurring collections issues 
credit unions face every day and will 
provide practical solutions that you 
can take back to the office with you. 
This program will also give collection 
staff an ample amount of time to ask 
Steve those burning collection 
questions you have that you would 
like answers to or would like to 
discuss. So gather your questions 
and bring them with you. 

Varnum Building
333 Bridge Street NW
Grand Rapids, Michigan
49504

Price per person: $25*

* 100% of your registration fee supports the 
Grand River Chapter of the MCUL.

RSVP Deadline: May 15, 2017

Grand River Chapter



To attend this annual meeting, please submit your RSVP to: 

Robert Shane
Preferred Credit Union

3767 Sparks Drive
Grand Rapids, Michigan

49546

Email: rshane@preferredcu.org
Phone: (616) 588-6822

Number of Attendees: ______        

Attendee(s): ______________________________________________________________

Credit Union Name: 
________________________________________________________________________ 

Contact Person:_________________________________________________________

Phone:_______________________________________________________________________

Grand River Chapter


